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Kellyville Public School 
A tradition of excellence and opportunity 

6th November, 2020 
 
 

 YEAR 6 COLOUR RUN FUNDRAISER 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
On Tuesday 24th November 2020, students from Year 6 will be conducting a Colour Run Fundraiser at Kellyville 
Public School. The colour run will replace the annual Year 6 Mini-Fete, which unfortunately cannot go ahead due 
to COVID-19 restrictions. 
 
Students will make their way through an obstacle course set up on the school oval. The course will include a 
variety of challenges involving both coloured powder and water. As they make their way through the course, Year 
6 students will spray students with either coloured powder or water. Each grade will be allocated a timeslot to 
complete the course throughout the day. 
 
All the colour powder is non-toxic, non-flammable, environmentally friendly, biodegradable, skin safe and scent 
free. It is made of high quality corn starch and permitted colours. 
 
To ensure the safety of students and staff all COVID-19 safety protocols will be enforced and followed as per the 
DoE COVID-19 Safety Guidelines. 
 
To maximise the bright and vibrant colours, students are encouraged to wear white or light coloured clothing. 
Closed in shoes must be worn. No singlets or inappropriate clothing permitted. 
 
After making their way through the course, the students are sure to be a little messy and covered in a variety of 
colours. Due to this and the use of water throughout the course, students are required to bring a towel to dry 
themselves at the end of their session and their school sports shirt to change into. 
 
The cost of the colour run is $10 per student. 
 
The money raised by Year 6 from the colour run will go towards the Year 6 gift to the school, Year 6 Farewell and 
a donation to an Aid Organisation chosen by the Year 6 students. 
 
Please return this permission note with payment by Wednesday 18th November, 2020. No late payments can 
be accepted. ONLINE PAYMENTS ONLY. 
 
The Year 6 students and teachers thank you in advance for your support and are looking forward to a fun and 
exciting day. 
 
 
Mr. Ryan Buckland        Mrs. Jenny Walker 
Year 6 Classroom Teacher      Principal 
 
              - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

 
YEAR 6 COLOUR RUN FUNDRAISER 

 
I give permission for my child……………………………………………….. of class  ……… to participate in the  
Year 6 Colour Run Fundraiser to be held at Kellyville Public School on Tuesday 24th November, 2020. 
 
 

Payment made online. Receipt number:  ………………………..…………... 

 
 
Parent Signature …………………………………………           Date……………………………… 
 


